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Dear Dr. USHIKI Tatsuo, M.D., President of Niigata University, 
  
 Congratulations on Niigata University's 75th anniversary! It has been 5 years 
since the establishment of the partnership between I-Shou University and Niigata 
University in 2019. Niigata University upholds the spirit of "diligence, rigor, practicality, 
and enterprising," embodying the traditions of education and the scientific spirit, 
inheriting the essence of the times while embracing innovation.  
 On behalf of the entire faculties and students of I-Shou University, I express our 
heartfelt congratulations and best wishes! May the fortunes of Niigata University prosper, 
and may the friendship between Niigata University and I-Shou University endure. 
  
Yours sincerely, 

Mike Guu, Ph.D. President of I-Shou University 
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